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Emails received by the Councilmember Thompson’s office 

From: Rob Schneider <misseugene3313@gmail.com> 
Date: February 16, 2018 at 3:53:37 PM MST 
To: Councilmember.Thompson@mesaaz.gov 
Subject: Oppose Proposed Biolife Plasma Serv in Mesa 

Good Day: I oppise to having Biolife Plasma Services moving to 7538 E Hampton in Mesa, AZ. This 
Company will not be a good fit for our neighborhood. Thank you for your time.  
Roberta Schneider 
7464 East Keats Ave 
Mesa, AZ 85209 
 

 

From: Jessica Stevens <jessibell5@hotmail.com> 
Date: February 17, 2018 at 2:42:45 PM MST 
To: "councilmember.thompson@mesaaz.gov" <councilmember.thompson@mesaaz.gov> 
Subject: Plasma center support 

Hello 

I am in support of this center. I have a 6 year old little girl who receives those plasma 
donations to live. Her name is Haylee she is in Kindergarten at Superstition Springs 
Elementary. She has a condition called Common Variable Immune Deficiency Disorder 
among other major health condtions. 

We as mothers do fundraisers, walks to bring awarence to this disease to get people to those 
centers to donate plasma. 

I will be at that meeting to support this center as well as my daughter so they can see where 
those donations go to where those plasma donations saves the lives of. 

Thank you 
Jessica Stevens  
Get Outlook for Android 
 

 

From: william bryan <wlbryan21@gmail.com> 
Date: February 19, 2018 at 12:54:27 PM MST 
To: "Councilmember.Thompson@mesaaz.gov" <Councilmember.Thompson@mesaaz.gov> 
Subject: Plasma Center 

We, William and Audrey Bryan at 7647 E Golf Ave Desert Sands North are in opposition/ do not want 

this Plasma Center built where it is currently wanting to be built…… 
  
Sent from Mail for Windows 10 
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From: Tracy Mahan <tmahan@cox.net> 
Date: February 15, 2018 at 8:07:17 PM MST 
To: <Councilmember.Thompson@mesaaz.gov> 
Subject: Plasma Donation Center 
Reply-To: Tracy Mahan <tmahan@cox.net> 

Dear Councilmember Thompsen: 
  
I strongly oppose bringing a Plasma Donation Center into our community.  This industry has 
historically located themselves in areas of extreme poverty, some with high drug abuse because the 
people willing to come in to donate plasma are compensated for their time.  This source of income is 
important to the homeless, the drug user and the unemployed but it does not serve our community.   
  
Why not place the center somewhere the people who need to sell plasma to survive are 
located rather than changing the landscape of our neighborhood.   
  
We have such a nice, safe community.  I appreciate anything you can do to help assure it stays a safe 
place to raise a family and where winter visitors will continue to feel safe to spend their tourism 
dollars. 
  
Thank you, 
  
Tracy Mahan 
2232 S. Revolta St. 
Mesa, AZ 85209 
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